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Adoption of capture based aquaculture by fishermen of

Upunda village,  Karnataka: A success story

Fishermen group

The fishermen society

‘Sampradayaka Meenugara Sangha,

ByndoorValaya’ of Upunda village located

at Byndoor participated in Capture Based

Aquaculture with the researchers from

CMFRI, Mangalore.

Capture Based Aquaculture:

The concept of CBA was introduced

in this village by collection of Lutjanus

argentimaculatus, Etroplus suratensis and

Lates calcarifer fingerlings and stocking in

floating cages of 2.5 m x 2.5 m x 2 m,

made of Netlon (mesh of 30 mm) lined

with nylon net. It was envisaged to use

local seeds for culture, in addition to

assure good production seeds for Lates

calcarifer was supplemented by CMFRI.

The netlon cages was designed and

fabricated by CMFRI with the

participation of local fishermen. Five cages

were provided to the fishermen for

stocking the fingerlings.

Feeding was done with locally

available trash fish and also fish waste from

fish processing areas/plants.

Theses cages were harvested during

July, 2011, when the mechanized fishing

is banned. The Lutjanus spp attained an

average weight of 755 ± 415 g ranging

from 105 to 1914 g. The pearlspot

ranged from 37 to 222 g (96 ± 35g).

About 255 numbers of seabass of

average weight 1819 ± 540 g was

harvested. The total production from

the cages including seabass, red snapper

and pearlspot was around ~400 kg

realizing a farm gate price of ~ ̀  75,000

per cage.

  The popularization and adoption of

the concept of CBA among the fishermen

would generate alternate livelihood,

income and contribute to fish production

of the region. The persistent efforts to

bring forth a selective contact change on

the part of the researchers and extension

system of the Centre is expected to bring

about a major social change among the

coastal fisherfolk of this village.
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Brain Storming session on Marine Fisheries Resource

Enhancement at Manglore RC
The Brain Storming session on "Marine

Fisheries Resource Enhancement

and Conservation in Karnataka" was held

at the Mangalore Research Centre of

CMFRI, Mangalore on 12.08.2011 with

the participation of representatives from

the Karnataka State Fisheries Department,

Karnataka Fisheries Development

Federation, Office Bearers of the

Mechanized and Traditional Boat Owners

Union, College of Fisheries, Mangalore

and post-harvesting and processing

sector.  The aim of conducting the brain

storming session involving different

stakeholders in the fisheries sector was

to identify researchable issues in the

marine fisheries sector of Karnataka and

to plan future research programmes for

the Institute during the forthcoming plan

period.
Brain Storming session progressing


